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Chapter 173-423 WAC & Chapter 173-400 WAC changes. I do not support your implementation of
these California standards on Washington State. While the goal is laudable for clean vehicles, the
draconian way in which you unelected regulators adopt policy and violate our constitutional right of
life, liberty and the pursuit of happiness is appalling. Our free market system will allow the choices
of clean vehicles, but at a pace which suits consumers, not you elite government officials. We the
people do not give you the right to dictate how we live our lives. Remember, you work for us. Be
humble in that regard and ask us with a vote of people if we want to eliminate gas powered vehicles.


